September 22, 2011
We have continued to monitor agency compliance with ARRA funding in a consultative manner and have not issued any reports since the original inception.  The original funding we received was deemed low risk and we have relied on our present system of controls to manage the oversight of the funds.  Our particular funding stream has been audited by the Auditor General's Office in a previous Federal Awards Audit (Report No. 2010-165).  No issues were found.
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